
Belen Corbacho

List of Publications by Year
in descending order

Source: https://exaly.com/author-pdf/3524980/publications.pdf

Version: 2024-02-01

28

papers

458

citations

9

h-index

1040056

20

g-index

752698

31

all docs

31

docs citations

31

times ranked

647

citing authors



Belen Corbacho

2

# Article IF Citations

1 Management of adults with primary frozen shoulder in secondary care (UK FROST): a multicentre,
pragmatic, three-arm, superiority randomised clinical trial. Lancet, The, 2020, 396, 977-989. 13.7 97

2

The ProFHER (PROximal Fracture of the Humerus: Evaluation by Randomisation) trial â€“ a pragmatic
multicentre randomised controlled trial evaluating the clinical effectiveness and cost-effectiveness
of surgical compared with non-surgical treatment for proximal fracture of the humerus in adults.
Health Technology Assessment, 2015, 19, 1-280.

2.8 91

3 Valuing QALYs at the end of life. Social Science and Medicine, 2014, 113, 5-14. 3.8 55

4 Cohort Randomised Controlled Trial of a Multifaceted Podiatry Intervention for the Prevention of
Falls in Older People (The REFORM Trial). PLoS ONE, 2017, 12, e0168712. 2.5 37

5

United Kingdom Frozen Shoulder Trial (UK FROST), multi-centre, randomised, 12 month, parallel group,
superiority study to compare the clinical and cost-effectiveness of Early Structured Physiotherapy
versus manipulation under anaesthesia versus arthroscopic capsular release for patients referred to
secondary care with a primary frozen shoulder: study protocol for a randomised controlled trial.
Trials, 2017, 18, 614.

1.6 25

6 The impact of pre and perinatal lifestyle factors on child long term health and social outcomes: a
systematic review. Health Economics Review, 2018, 8, 2. 2.0 19

7 Costâ€•effectiveness of the Family Nurse Partnership (FNP) programme in England: Evidence from the
building blocks trial. Journal of Evaluation in Clinical Practice, 2017, 23, 1367-1374. 1.8 17

8

Clinical effectiveness and cost-effectiveness of a multifaceted podiatry intervention for falls
prevention in older people: a multicentre cohort randomised controlled trial (the REducing Falls) Tj ET
Q

q
0 0 0 rg
BT /Overlock 10 Tf 50 462 Td (with ORthoses and a Multifaceted podiatry intervention trial). Health Technology Assessment, 2017,

21, 1-198.

2.8 17

9 Health economic decision-making: a comparison between UK and Spain. British Medical Bulletin, 2012,
103, 5-20. 6.9 16

10 Surgical treatments compared with early structured physiotherapy in secondary care for adults with
primary frozen shoulder: the UK FROST three-arm RCT. Health Technology Assessment, 2020, 24, 1-162. 2.8 11

11
Cost-Effectiveness of a Multifaceted Podiatry Intervention for the Prevention of Falls in Older
People: The REducing Falls with Orthoses and a Multifaceted Podiatry Intervention Trial Findings.
Gerontology, 2018, 64, 503-512.

2.8 10

12
A multicentre, randomized, parallel group, superiority study to compare the clinical effectiveness and
cost-effectiveness of external frame versus internal locking plate for complete articular pilon
fracture fixation in adults. Bone & Joint Open, 2021, 2, 150-163.

2.6 10

13 The impact of surgeon and patient treatment preferences in an orthopaedic trauma surgery trial.
Trials, 2019, 20, 570. 1.6 8

14 Yoga for older adults with multimorbidity (the Gentle Years Yoga Trial): study protocol for a
randomised controlled trial. Trials, 2021, 22, 269. 1.6 5

15
Evaluating â€˜enhancing pragmatic language skills for young children with social communication
impairmentsâ€™ (E-PLAYS): protocol for a feasibility randomised controlled trial study. Pilot and
Feasibility Studies, 2019, 5, 75.

1.2 4

16
Scaling up Quality Improvement for Surgical Teams (QIST) â€“ avoiding surgical site infection and
anaemia at the time of surgery: protocol for a cluster randomised controlled trial. Trials, 2020, 21,
234.

1.6 4

17 Costs and consequences of the Family Nurse Partnership (FNP) programme in England: evidence from
the Building Blocks trial. F1000Research, 2019, 8, 1640. 1.6 4

18 Surgery versus conservative management of stable thoracolumbar fracture: the PRESTO feasibility
RCT. Health Technology Assessment, 2021, 25, 1-126. 2.8 4



3

Belen Corbacho

# Article IF Citations

19
A 2x2 randomised factorial SWAT of the use of a pen and small, financial incentive to improve
recruitment in a randomised controlled trial of yoga for older adults with multimorbidity.
F1000Research, 0, 10, 326.

1.6 4

20
Pragmatic randomised evaluation of stable thoracolumbar fracture treatment outcomes (PRESTO):
study protocol for a randomised controlled feasibility trial combined with a qualitative study and
survey. Pilot and Feasibility Studies, 2020, 6, 38.

1.2 3

21
Does the use of health technology assessment have an impact on the utilisation of health care
resources? Evidence from two European countries. European Journal of Health Economics, 2020, 21,
621-634.

2.8 3

22
Evaluating â€˜Enhancing Pragmatic Language skills for Young children with Social communication
impairmentsâ€™ (E-PLAYS): a feasibility cluster-randomised controlled trial. Pilot and Feasibility Studies,
2021, 7, 5.

1.2 3

23
A 2x2 randomised factorial SWAT of the use of a pen and small, financial incentive to improve
recruitment rates in a randomised controlled trial of yoga for older adults with multimorbidity.
F1000Research, 2021, 10, 326.

1.6 2

24 Cost-effective clinical trial design: Application of a Bayesian sequential model to the ProFHER
pragmatic trial. Clinical Trials, 2021, 18, 647-656. 1.6 2

25 Cost-effectiveness of surgical treatments compared with early structured physiotherapy in secondary
care for adults with primary frozen shoulder. Bone & Joint Open, 2021, 2, 685-695. 2.6 2

26 Frozen shoulder â€“ Authors' reply. Lancet, The, 2021, 397, 372-373. 13.7 1

27 Comparison of the EQ-5D-5L and the EQ-5D-3L using individual patient data from the REFORM trial.
F1000Research, 0, 10, 974. 1.6 1

28
Scaling up Quality Improvement for Surgical Teams (QIST)â€”avoiding surgical site infection and
anaemia at the time of surgery: a cluster randomised controlled trial of the effectiveness of quality
improvement collaboratives to introduce change in the NHS. Implementation Science, 2022, 17, 22.

6.9 1


